From: Arne Petersen

To: Lazar, Steve

Subject: Re: Humboldt County Fair CUP

Date: Wednesday, January 05, 2022 10:04:02 AM
Mr. Lazar,

Can you explain to me why the only environmental reviews on the permit modification
application are Archeological Reviews: Bear River Band and Wiyot Tribe Cultural
Department2 On the Notice of Completion filed on Ceqganet the Project
Issues listed are aesthetics, air quality, and Noise. The reviewing agencies
listed (checked) on the NOC are Caltrans,Fish and Game,the Native
American Heritage Commission, the Office of Historic Preservation, and the
Department of Toxic Substance conftrol. | made a public records request for all
documents to and from the 40+ agencencies listed on the original permit
application and nothing was produced. Explain to me why the least relevant
reviewing agencies were selected and why the most obviously important
agency, The California Air Resource Board, was overlooked?¢ Overlooked
even though it is the very first agency listed on every document? I've looked
at other controversial projects and most if not all agencies listed were
consulted (checked)

| look forward to your response,

-Arme R.W. Petersen

On Tue, Jan 4, 2022 at 9:15 AM Lazar, Steve <SLazar@co.humboldt.ca.us> wrote:
Hello Mr. Petersen-

We are working with the Fair Board to present a permit modification to the Planning
Commission, not revocation as you suggest.

I encourage you to consider contacting me via phone to further discuss the changes to the
permit being sought and learn why revocation is not appropriate at this time. [ would
appreciate the opportunity to explain the basis for this request so there is no
misunderstanding. I have found that live conversation is a more efficient and effective way
to discuss matters of controversy and sensitivity.

If you are uncomfortable speaking with me over the phone or in person, I will do what I can
to answer your questions via email.

-Steve

From: Arne Petersen <arwpetersen@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022, 8:52 AM

To: Lazar, Steve

Subject: Humboldt County Fair CUP

Mr.Lazar,

I assume that steps are being taken to revoke the permit and Fair Board contract.
False claims on a permit application is cause enough.

Sincerely,
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Arne R.W. Petersen



